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WEST GOBBI STREET PAVING SCHEDULED JUNE 9-13TH; URBAN CORE REHABILITATION 
AND TRANSPORTATION PROJECT ENTERS FINAL STAGES 

Ukiah, CA. June 5th, 2025.  – The Urban Core Rehabilitation and Transportation Project (UCRT), which consists 
of major street reconstruction and utility replacement on Main, Gobbi, and Perkins Streets, is entering its final 
stages. This project, largely grant-funded, will be wrapping up in the coming months.  

Paving on West Gobbi Street between State Street and Dora Street is scheduled to begin June 9th. Because most 
of this section of the street needs to be completely reconstructed (versus just a top layer of pavement), West 
Gobbi Street will be completely closed to traffic Monday-Friday, June 9-13th during construction hours, 6am to 
6pm.  Residents will have access to their driveways before/after construction hours, but not during, and should 
plan to park their vehicles outside of the construction area. Dora Street and State Streets at the Gobbi 
intersection will remain open, however, there will be intermittent lane detours in the area as contractors work 
near the intersections. Please use caution while travelling through these areas and watch for pedestrians and 
construction workers.  

East Gobbi will be paved next and is tentatively scheduled to begin the week of June 23rd, with possible night 
paving to reduce construction time and impacts to traffic. This section will take approximately one week, and 
additional information will be provided once dates have been confirmed. Prior to paving on East Gobbi, final 
water tie-ins will take place on East Gobbi Street near the Orchard Avenue intersection. This is being scheduled 
for night work on June 12th to reduce impacts to residents. Residents and businesses will be provided 72-hour 
advance notice of any planned utility outages.  

Once East and West Gobbi Street are paved, reconstruction and paving will begin on Main Street from Norton to 
Gobbi. Additionally, potholing (drilling into the pavement to identify utilities) will begin on Perkins Street June 
16th. Perkins Street construction will consist of adding a new eastbound lane between Orchard Avenue and Pear 
Tree Center driveways, some concrete work, installation of new storm drains on the north side of the road, and 
updated traffic signals. Most of this work will occur between the Orchard Avenue intersection and Hospital 
Drive. Once complete, Perkins Street will be paved. 

Additional information about this project can be found on the City of Ukiah’s website at https://
cityofukiah.com/ucrt/.  From the same page, people can sign up for emailed construction updates. 

http://www.cityofukiah/ucrt


Construction days/hours are Monday - Friday 6AM – 6PM.  

Night Work Construction Hours, currently scheduled for June 12th are 8PM to 6 AM 
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